MSP-Records &
FW: Michigan State Police Records Request Response - 31218931
February 25, 2021 at 9:08 AM

Please see attached.

Thank you,
MSP Records Resource Section

212512021

CATHERINE BROAD
1840F W. S3RD PL
ARVADA, COLORADO 80007

Subject CR-31218831

Dear CATHERINE BROAD:

The Michigan State Police {MEP) has received your request for public records under the Michigan Freedom of Information Act
(FOUA), MCL 15.231 of s8q.

In order lo detsrmine the extent of any responsive records, we ame extending the time for responding to your request by ten
{10} business days, as permittad under MCL 15.235, Section 5(2)(d). Therefore, a written notice will be issued fo you on or
befora 3/11/2021.

The MSF's FOIA procedures and guidslines and written public summary can be accessed by visiling www.michigan.govimsp
and selacting the FOIA link at the boltarn of the page.

Sircarely,

Records Resource Section



